
Explanation Letter of Additional Parking Needs for City of Pflugerville 

  

Our house cleaning business, The Cleaning Authority, has been in operation since 2007.  During 

that time, it has grown to employ 80+ full-time employees and has a company fleet of 30 

cars.  While the roughly 95 parking spots called for in our site plan is more than adequate to 

accommodate our fleet of company cars, that is not the only driver of our parking needs.  Our 

cleaning staff starts each day at our office to meet members of their cleaning team, gather 

supplies and equipment, and then depart in a company vehicle at 8:00 a.m.  As a result, we have 

roughly 80 people coming into our office each day between 7:45 and 8:00 a.m.   A few employees 

carpool or are dropped off at work, but most take their own car to the office and need to park it 

for the day.  As a result, we have a “peak” parking need each morning of roughly 85 - 90 cars (30 

fleet + 55–60 employee cars) when staff have arrived, but have not yet departed for the 

day.  Hence our need for the 95 parking spaces to accommodate this peak demand period. 

  

Should the number of spots be limited (example: something like 60) it would create regular (if 

not daily) cases when employees arrive at work and find that they are unable to park on site.  As 

there is no available street parking, the result would either be waiting in a line that backs up onto 

the street (clearly not a good solution) or parking on a neighbor’s lot without permission (also 

not a good solution or something a “good neighbor” would do).  We have considered other 

options that would reduce the peak demand, but none have proven viable.  We have also worked 

with city staff to develop an acceptable landscaping plan for the site (trees, shrubs, etc.) given our 

more robust parking needs. 

  

Please see attachments below documenting  

1) Our current staff (few pages from recent payroll report where each “transaction” is a person) 

2) Pictures of our fleet as parked on the street 

 

We are happy to answer any questions and appreciate your consideration.  

  

Regards, 

Bryan Knox 

The Cleaning Authority 

Owner 

 

 

  



 
 

 



 
 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


